
Sorry that this note is so long after the event but better late than never. 

On the 16th we had an external speaker. Around 30 members, club 
friends, partners and guests joined the meeting. This was the first such 

meeting where members of the lunchtime club were invited, at least four 
of them were present.  

We paid a small fee for our speaker, Steve Roberts and I believe the 
consensus was that this was money well spent. Steve gave a very 

detailed and interesting talk about the Home Guard and its relationship to 
the Dads Army comedy.  

The fifty minute talk ended with a homage to the Home Guard and was 
followed by questions, some of which added to the speaker's material! 

Our next meeting will be Council (with members welcome to participate 
on the 7th Oct 19:30, followed by another external speaker (Claire 

Sutton) on the 21st. 
 

Many thanks 

Bryan 
 


